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Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 23rd May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Offsite Visits  

This week we have seen more classes taking part in offsite visits to apply their classroom 

learning to different environments with a focus on communication and independence. Key 

Stage 3 classes took a public bus to Morrisons to buy items on their shopping list for a 

cookery session. Mint class visited Vauxhall City Farm.  
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Brockwell Bounce 

There is a free children’s festival in Brockwell Park on Wednesday 28th May between 12 – 

6pm. Please see the link below for further information.  

https://brockwell-bounce.com/  

 

Short Breaks  

If you are not already registered on the short breaks platform, please see the link below 

which details how to access this resource.  

file:///N:/SEND%20SHORT%20BREAKS%20BROCHURE%20FINAL.pdf  

Follow this link to see the current offer for groups and activities  

https://www.eequ.org/southwarkshortbreaks  

 

Parent Training Sessions 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the training sessions that we ran this week.  

There were some great conversations and ideas shared. The PowerPoints from all the 

sessions will be available on the website after half term. 

Next half term there are going to be a series of workshops for parents at school lead by a 

member of staff from the Early Help team. There will be sessions on parenting and autism, 

parental wellbeing and digital safety. There are sessions planned for the first week back. A 

session will run on Monday 2nd June at 2.30 – 3.00 for secondary parents and one at 9.30 – 

10.00 on Tuesday 3rd June for primary parents. No need to sign up. Everyone welcome. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a lovely half term break.   

 

School will reopen on Monday 2nd June. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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